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Dear Director, 
 
I am a student at the University of Sydney studying a Bachelor of Animal and Veterinary 
Bioscience thus the health and welfare of all animals is very important to me.  
After hearing about the recent doping and culling of greyhounds in the racing industry, I was 
absolutely appalled and wanted action to take place to protect these beautiful creatures against 
those responsible. 
These innocent animals do not deserve this terrible treatment so I urge you to please take action 
and prevent any mistreatment in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eliza McDonald 


